
$100,000 REWARD 
For Information on the Murder of   

a Darien Police Officer 

On May 31, 1981, Darien Police Officer Kenneth Bateman was murdered after  

responding to a burglar alarm activation at the Duchess Patio Restaurant,  

306 Post Road, Darien, CT. 

 

A $100,000 reward is offered for the arrest and conviction of  the responsible 

parties. Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the                        

Darien Police Department Detective Division at (203) 662-5330. 

ALL CALLS WILL BE KEPT CONFIDENTIAL 
 

The reward is offered by the State of Connecticut, the Town of Darien, and the Darien Police Association, Inc. 

 

 

Officer Kenneth Bateman - Never to be forgotten 


